Longman's Hill Community Primary School Myrtle Avenue, Selby, YO8 9BG

Email:admin@longmanshill.n-yorks.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Elcock Chair of Governors: Mrs S Porter



Creativity

Mbition

16th March 2023

Dear Parents

Snuggle Up With a Book!

Dr. Seuss (The Cat in the Hat, Horton Hears a Who, The Grinch) once said, "The more you read, the more things you will know. The more you learn, the more places you'll go."

This is very much a mantra we believe in at Longman's Hill; it is our mission to not only teach your child to read confidently and fluently, but to help them to develop a life-long love of reading. We want you to be a part of this, too.

We would like to invite you to snuggle up with a book with your child during some of our 'Reading for Pleasure' sessions. You are invited to come into school at 2.50pm to enjoy sharing a book with your child. The Early Years Staff will also be on hand to answer any questions you may have about reading or helping your child read at home. There is no need to sign up for these sessions; just put the dates in your diary and come to the school office at 2.50pm.

We look forward to seeing as many parents/ carers or other family members there as possible.

The dates for the remaining academic year will be:

Wednesday 29th March Wednesday 3rd May Wednesday 21st June

Yours sincerely

Mrs Liz Rhodes Literacy Co-ordinator













